
    
 
 
 

After eight years of service to the Domano Renewal Centre and various other 
organizations, Sr. Jean Marie is saying farewell to Prince George. 

 
 

We invite you, and any friends we may have missed, 
to come and wish her well as she leaves us for new opportunities. 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 
 

SUNDAY, JUNE 16, 2013 
Drop in between 2:00 – 5:00pm 
DOMANO RENEWAL CENTRE 
Bethany House Dining Room 

 
 


